
 
 

 
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166

 

TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 
www.cngc.com

  
 
 
September 21, 2022 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
 
RE: UM 1631 Cascade Natural Gas’ Petition for a Reauthorization of a Waiver of OAR 860-
021-0405(11)  
 
On August 22, 2022, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Company”) submitted a Petition for a 
Reauthorization of a Waiver of OAR 860-021-0405(11).  Cascade submitted the aforementioned 
petition because its previous waiver in this matter had expired on January 28, 2022. 
 
Due to action taken by the Oregon Public Utility Commission at its September 20, 2022, open 
meeting related to revisions to the Division 21 rules, the Company would like to formally withdraw 
its petition regarding this matter.   
 
Any questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at (509) 734-4549. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Christopher Mickelson 
 
Christopher Mickelson 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
christopher.mickelson@cngc.com 
 
 


